
Ridgewood Crew 

ROW-A-THON  Fundraising Event 

Sunday, March 22, 2020 

Van Neste Square, Ridgewood, NJ 

 

 

 

Greetings! 

It is my pleasure to introduce you to our organization: Ridgewood Crew. 

Ridgewood Crew is a self-funded program that was founded in 2004 by a few 

individuals with a passion for rowing and a vision for the future.  Throughout the 

years, this program has grown into a powerhouse that attracts upwards of 60 athletes 

each season.  

These student-athletes have proven to be some of the best in the nation by 

medaling in some of the country’s largest regattas. Not only that, but year after year 

our seniors compete at the collegiate level in some of the most prestigious 

universities. 

Of course, none of this would be possible without the continuous support from our 

community and families like you. Because of these generous contributions, our 

rowers are always equiped to achieve outstanding results. 

Contributions towards Ridgewood Crew are welcomed and greatly appreciated.  

Every dollaris one step closer to victory! 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 

ridgewoodcrewfundraising@gmail.com.   

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

The Ridgewood Crew Team 
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